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Certain residence permit holders required to obtain a new permit before 21

October 2024

Executive summary

Holders of Colombian residence permits issued before 21
October 2022 are required to obtain new permits before 21
October 2024.

Key developments

Impacted individuals must obtain their new permits from
Colombia’s Ministry of Foreign Affairs, pursuant to an amendment
to Resolution No. 5477. In order to obtain their new permits,
impacted individuals must submit the following:

> A motivation letter

» A migratory movements certificate

» Proof of economic solvency

Impact on employers
Companies that employ impacted employees may take into
account the new requirement and plan accordingly to mitigate
business disruptions.

Key steps

EY will continue to monitor these developments. Should you
have any questions, we encourage you to contact one of our
immigration professionals.
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